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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
There will be a Special Transportation Workshop on 

Thursday, May 3, 2018, at 10:00 am. 
The meeting will be held at Warriors Hall,  

201 Stillwell Blvd, Crestview, FL, 32536. 
 

Participants in the Workshop will include: 
• Elected and Appointed Officials from the 

City of Crestview and Okaloosa County 
• State Elected Officials 

• FDOT Officials 
 

Other State and Federal officials may participate remotely 
or in person.  

 
 

This meeting is open to the Public and Public participation 
is encouraged. 

 
Please direct any questions to the Office of the City Clerk, 

Crestview, FL,  cityclerk@cityofcrestview.org  or 
 850-682-1560 ext. 250  
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